
                            
 
TO:  Celestica Suppliers 
FROM: Celestica Global Logistics and Trade Compliance  
DATE: 05-16-2016 
 
SUBJECT: SOLAS Container Weight Verification Requirement (effective 07-01-2016) 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Celestica’s Global Logistics and Trade Compliance organization is writing to inform you of the SOLAS 
Container Weight Verification Requirement that is to go into effect July 1st, 2016. 

As a result of this new requirement, all Shippers of ocean freight will be required to include the Verified 
Gross Mass (VGM) along with their shipping documents package.  Any shipment not accompanied by a 
VGM will be refused by the Ocean carrier.  

In order to mitigate any delays or missed shipments, please ensure your shipping organizations are 
equipped and prepared to adhere to the VGM requirement.   

Further details on the SOLAS Container Weight Verification requirement can be found HERE. 

If you have any question regarding this notification, please contact Celestica’s Global Logistics and Trade 
Compliance team (CLRT@celestica.com). 

 

Regards, 

Celestica Global Logistics and Trade Compliance 


